
 
 

 

 

Please join us for an evening labyrinth walk in celebration of summer 
Sunday, June 23 
7:00 – 8:30 p.m. 

St. Luke’s Episcopal Church 
219 Chunn’s Cove Road,  Asheville 

 
At 7:00 we will have a brief introduction to walking the labyrinth as a form of 
prayer. Feel free to come and walk anytime you wish. You may want to bring a 
journal for writing after you walk. 
 
The labyrinth is built on uneven ground. Please wear comfortable shoes 
(or walk barefoot). 
 
For more information, call 828-254-2133. 
 


